
                       
 
 

 
 
 

 

    
November Newsletter 

The studio will be closed on the following dates: 
Wednesday, November 22nd- Monday, November 27th (Thanksgiving break).   
The studio will reopen on Tuesday, November 28th.   
 

Costume Deposits  
 ∙Just a reminder- costume deposits were due by Thursday, October 26th.  Please use your payment 
envelope marked “Costume Deposits.”  Please remember to send back the costume sheet that was sent home 
with your dancer for me to keep in my records.  I will send home costume balance papers in December and 
final payments need to be made by Thursday, January 11th.    
 

Holiday Door Charms Delivery  
Wow!  I was so pleased with how many door charms were sold!  
Thank you for taking advantage of our second fundraiser.  Profit 
slips were passed out the last week of October.  
Pickup-  Dancers are required to pick up their orders at 
Meyersdale Country Bouquet (135 Large St. Meyersdale, PA 15552) 
on Friday, November 24th from 9:00 am-4:00 pm or Saturday, 
November 25th from 9:00 am- Noon. (Use front entrance please 
facing Large St.)  I will give dance families their orders forms 
back to use as a reference to distribute orders prior to pick-up.  
 

S7 Merchandise 
Thank you to everyone who ordered merchandise!  All merchandise 
will be in before Christmas. Please let me know if it is a Christmas 
surprise and we can make arrangements for pick-up!  
 

Toothpaste/Mud Mask Fundraiser- Due Nov. 16th! 
Jami Gindlesperger has offered a new fundraiser in which dancers 

will profit $5.00 off of each item sold!  The information letter and 
order form is attached.  Orders are due November 16th.  The 
toothpaste tubes and mud masks will be delivered Nov. 29th and will  
be passed out at your child’s dance class.  Think about selling these 
items for personal use and also stocking stuffers at Christmas! 
Checks are to be written to Jami Gindlesperger.  Orders will be 
turned in at the studio and I will get the orders and money to Jami.  
She is running this fundraiser so if you have questions, please 
contact her.  Her information is on the information letter.  I hope 
you all take advantage of this new fundraiser.  Thanks!  

  

Studio 7 School of Dance 
305 Main St. 
Meyersdale, PA 15552 
Phone- 814-634-9013 
Website- www.studio7dance.com 
Email- kelli@studio7dance.com 

Regular 9-10 feeling festive 
during Halloween week! 

 
Check out our 

Facebook Group page 
for more pictures 

from Halloween Week! 
 

Congratulations to our senior 
dancers, Chloe Rough and  

Shana Thomas, on being chosen 
as Maple Princesses in this year’s 

Maple Queen’s Contest. 
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